
June 10, 196k 

Mr. and Mrs,.M. Okun 
61 Pinewood Drive 
Longmeadow, Mass, 

Dear Mr. and Mrs, Okun: 

Permit me to extend to you my sincerest greetings upon the 
occasion of the consecration of a Sefer Torah to be pre- 
sented to Kodimoh on June 21st in memory of your late and 
beloved son Henry. 

I believe it is a most satisfying way in which to memorialize 
one who is so dear and precious to you. 

I hope and pray that you will continue to search his 
in a manner so befitting the tradition of the Okun family, 

May the Almighty grant you many many years of health and 
happiness and "nachas" from Bill and his wife and children, 
years in which you will continue to participate in the 
progress of Judaism and Torah. 

With fondest regards, 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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